
February 1, 2018 

Program Committee notes 

1) Survey discussion:  
a. We should consider having a paper survey/card survey that can be filled out and 

returned that day; or a clipboard survey that someone walks around with.  
b. Suzanne has some suggested questions which Kaelyn will incorporate into the existing 

survey to be distributed via email.  
c. Surveys will be circulated after every Stated Meeting. 

2) Stated Meeting Discussion: 
a. Should we consider raising the price for last minute RSVPs? 
b. Should we consider pre-paid option for whole season? 
c. Should we consider alternating assigned seating with open seating? 

3) Stated Meeting Topics: 
a. Sept 19: Ask Jeff Groff to do his “Don’t Scare the Horses” Talk 
b. October 17: LCK, Behind the Objects 
c. December 19: Ask Orpheus again 
d. February 20: Erica Dunbar, Free Black Community in Philadelphia 
e. March 20: Sandy Lloyd – revival of 2017 talk on Women’s Preservation organizations 
f. April 17: Andalusia?  
g. May 15: Joyce Monroe on Lydia Morris (confirmed) 


